
Ann Machado - FW: Proposed Signs for Cumberland Farms - 512 Woodford St. - Permit #2014-
00366 

Good Morning Ann:

Per the attached revised plans, we have eliminated the building sign and relocated the canopy signs to “opposite 
facing planes”.  Please let me know if I need to revise any other party of the application or submit these 
revisions in another format besides the attached PDF files.  

Thank­you and please let me know if I can be of further assistance in ensuring the issuance of the permit.  

Bucky Love                            
Vice President of Construction

D.L. POULIN, INC.
General Contractors
Construction Managers
40 Jordan Avenue
Brunswick, Maine 04011
Tel: 207­725­4304
Fax: 207­725­9939
Cell: 207­837­3594
Email: bucky@dlpoulin.com
www.dlpoulin.com

From: "Ann Machado" <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: March 13, 2014, 4:40:20 PM EDT
To: <brent@dlpoulin.com>
Subject: Proposed Signs for Cumberland Farms - 512 
Woodford St. - Permit #2014-00366

Brent -

I have completed my zoning review for the proposed signs at 

From: "Bucky Love" <blove.dlpoulin@gmail.com>
To: <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 3/24/2014 11:54 AM
Subject: FW: Proposed Signs for Cumberland Farms - 512 Woodford St. - Permit #2014-00366
CC: <brent@dlpoulin.com>
Attachments: CFG13.0.pdf; A3.1.pdf; A3.2.pdf
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Cumberland Farms. At this point I can't approve the permit. The 
sign requirements for a gas station in the B-1 zone are outlined in 
section 14-369.5, Table 2.14. 

The proposed pylon sign is all set. It meets the square footage 
requirement. The maximum height is 16' but the previous sign was 
taller so the 16'4" is ok. 

Two canopy signs are allowed and they meet the maximum square 
footage allowed per sign. The canopy signs are supposed to be 
located "on opposite facing planes". The proposed signs are not on 
opposite planes so I cannot approve them.

The building sign meets the maximum square footage allowed, but 
the maximum allowed vertical dimension is two feet. The proposed 
vertical dimension is 4'6", so I cannot approve this either.

You can appeal this decision to the Planning Authority. If you are 
interested in doing this, please contact me and I can explain the 
process.

Ann Machado

Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the 
possession of public officials or city employees about government 
business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an 
e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if 
requested.   
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